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COMMUNITY GARDEN 

Planning for Open Day 
Our next Open Day will be on Saturday 10 October 2015. It is our 
major fundraising event for the year. The funds raised help to 
purchase mulch, fertiliser, pest control and garden equipment that 
we all use at the Garden as well as improvements to the Garden.


To get things moving, a planning meeting will be held on Saturday 
18 July at 10.30am at the Garden. Lunch will be provided - 
vegetarian soup, bread rolls and barbecued sausages. Come along 
and see how you can help. There are jobs that need to be done 
before Open Day such as sowing seeds, growing plants, planting 
vegetable seedlings, making crafts items, delivering pamphlets and 
cooking. On the day help is needed to set up stalls, welcome 
people and sell things. We sell plants, fresh vegetables, herbs, pre-
loved goods, craft items, cakes, jams and pickles. There are also 
refreshments, a barbecue and a raffle. 

wentworthvillecommunitygarden.com.au 0420 893 186 wentworthvillegarden@me.com

Our trial cabbage moth 
protection for Open 
Day cabbages.




